
 

  
  
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 114 – JANUARY 22, 2025 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE DAY / FEBRUARY 8, 2025 

  

  

To Members of Parish Teams,   

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To Members of Religious Communities,   

To Archdiocesan Staff, 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

  

The Diocesan Centre for Marriage, Life and Family is pleased to announce the Worldwide Marriage Day 

Mass, in partnership with Worldwide Marriage Encounter, on Saturday, February 8, 2025, at 5 p.m. 

This bilingual Mass will be presided by Archbishop Christian Lépine at  Mary, Queen of the World 

Cathedral and will be live streamed on the Diocese of Montreal YouTube channel.  

   

We will be praying for couples and families!  Thus, couples attending this Mass will be invited to renew 

their marriage vows and receive a special blessing. 

   

We invite you to share this event with members of your parishes and communities.  Do not hesitate to 

publish the event on your social networks and in your parish bulletins.     

  

For more information, please contact the Diocesan Centre for Marriage, Life and Family at 

centredmvf@diocesemontreal.org or 514 925-4300 #287. 

  

Poster and resources can be found here 

 

 

In Jesus-Christ, 

 

 

Charles Langlois, PSS 

VG - Moderator of the curia  

 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/c/%C3%89glisecatholique%C3%A0Montr%C3%A9al/streams
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ptYfmBw1CEm-pgYvSoIBKUMdXKt0tBbA

